
Follow us on X (formally Twitter): @TheAcornsSchool 
 

The Acorns Primary  

& Nursery School  
www.theacornsprimary.co.uk 

Executive Headteacher 
Mrs Hannah Broom BA(Hons) NPQH 

 

Pooltown Road 

Ellesmere Port 

Cheshire 

CH65 7ED 

 

0151 355 1546 
admin@theacornsprimary.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

  

                          

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

As part of the nation’s BIGGEST EVER FOOTBALL SESSION, you child has been selected to take part in a special Girls 

Football training session on Friday 7th March. 

The event will take place at Vauxhalls Football pitches and will run between 9:30-11am. Members of school staff will drive 

the pupils to and from the event. Please make sure your child has a refillable water bottle and a snack for the morning. 

The celebrate the event, the girls participating are allowed to wear their own football kit or sport clothing. They must also 

wear suitable trainers to play football in. If your child does not have appropriate shoes for football, we can provide some, on 

request, 

The event will be focussed on skill development and so it is the perfect event for players who are new to football or those 

who have limited experience. 

Please sign the permission form below, allowing your child to attend. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Regards, 

 

Mr. Painter 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

I give permission for my child _____________________________________________________ to attend the 

girls football event on Friday 7th March at Vauxhalls Football pitches. 

 

 

Parent signature: ________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

We are a Rights Respecting School with No Outsiders 

Article 15 Every child has the right to meet with other people and joins groups 

 

  


